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Request for Continuing Satellite Waiver 
 

The instant application proposes, inter alia, the transfer of licenses of television 
stations KVAL-TV, Eugene, Oregon, KCBY-TV, Coos Bay, Oregon, and KPIC(TV), 
Roseburg, Oregon in the Eugene, Oregon, Nielsen Designated Market Area (“DMA”). 
These stations operate under a longstanding and a continuing waiver of the Commission’s 
multiple ownership rules applicable to satellite television stations, and continuation of 
that waiver is respectfully requested to permit the stations to maintain their service to the 
public.  

 
As the Commission is aware, the geographically remote and lightly populated 

communities of Coos Bay and Roseburg historically have been served by satellite stations 
retransmitting the signals of stations licensed to Eugene.  Indeed, KCBY-TV and KPIC 
have each been operated as CBS satellites of KVAL-TV since the stations first went on 
the air in 1960 and 1956, respectively.  The geographically remote nature of Coos Bay 
and Roseburg, together with their relatively small population bases, makes it extremely 
difficult, if not impossible, for a local, independent station to attain economic viability in 
these communities. 

 
For these reasons, other network stations in the market, including the satellite 

operation of KMCB, Coos Bay, Oregon, and KTCW, Roseburg, Oregon, which 
rebroadcast the NBC programming of KMTR, Eugene, Oregon, have been operating as 
satellite stations of KMTR since 1991 and 1992, respectively.  Also, notably, while 
KAZI, the ABC affiliate licensed to Eugene, does not operate any satellite stations in the 
DMA, according to the record before the Media Bureau, it has historically established a 
number of translator stations in the market in order to overcome the widely dispersed and 
rugged terrain to serve viewers in the market.1  Thus, the affiliates of CBS, NBC and 
ABC have established geographic parity in the DMA, while at the same time ensuring 
availability of popular network service to outlying communities in the DMA that would 
otherwise not be served by a network-affiliated television station. 

 
Finally, there is no alternative operator ready and able to assume operation of 

either of the satellite stations.  The Commission’s staff previously reviewed the facts 
surrounding these stations and concluded that finding a buyer to operate the stations on a 
stand-alone basis was not feasible.2  As demonstrated in detail the attached Broker’s 
Statement addressed to William Lake of the FCC’s Media Bureau, prepared by Lawrence 
Patrick, Managing Partner of Patrick Communications,  it is “precisely this type of DMA 
that illustrates the importance of satellites in reaching a geographically large market” and 
operation of KCBY and KPIC as standalone stations “would be unsuccessful given the 

                                                 
1 See FCC File Nos. BALCT-19981203; BALCT-199981203RR; and BALCT-19981203RB, et al. 
2 Id.   
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marginalized nature of the operation, and knowing that a buyer would be hard pressed to 
find compelling programming sufficient to survive.”  

For all these reasons, it is respectfully requested that the longstanding satellite 
waiver applicable to KCBY-TV and KPIC(TV)  as satellites of KVAL-TV be continued. 










